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Exciting News!

We will be releasing 2 new wines
Labor Day weekend. We’ll have a GSM
(Grenache, Syrah and Mourvèdre) 

We also will be releasing our
Grenache Noir! We are excited to
share our new releases with you this
fall!

We want to thank everyone that came
by the Robin Hood Festival last
weekend. It was so wonderful having so
many friends come say hi and enjoy our
wine. This is what it is all about! From
day one we had talked about starting a
business where we can share our wine
with friends and family, create
memories and enjoy great
conversation! Thank you all for your
support!



C O M E  V I S I T  U S  A T  O N E  O F  O U R  E V E N T S  I N
A U G U S T !


